
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th March, 2019 

 

Dear All, 

Over the last few weeks both the Board of Great Torrington School, 

and the Board of Trustees of the Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust, have 

met and discussed at the length the possibility of Great Torrington 

School joining Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust. 

 

After careful consideration by both boards, it has been decided to 

delay a final decision until further discussions have taken place 

between all concerned over a number of outstanding issues. 

 

Both boards have committed to working closer together with a view 

to reviewing the situation later in the year. 

 

Great Torrington School will continue to work with Dartmoor Multi 

Academy Trust in the Dartmoor Teaching School Alliance. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ian Newberry          Ian Courtney 

Chair of Governors  Chair of Trustees 

Great Torrington School  Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust 

 

 


